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Hummel, Robert

From: Wendy Murphy <WMurphy@nesl.edu>
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 12:27 PM
To: Hummel, Robert
Subject: Letter from the Land Trust

Hi Robert;  
Attached please find a letter from the Land Trust approving the encroachment of the retaining wall into the 
conservation restriction and explaining its authority to approve the encroachment. 
Thank you. 
Wendy 

  

Sent from my iPhone 


